
Displaced Palestinians in Rafah
display messages on tents,
thanking student protesters in
U.S.
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Rafah, April 28 (RHC)-- Displaced Palestinians at camps in southern Gaza’s Rafah are thanking student
protesters in the U.S. for their solidarity.

At the al-Quds refugee camp, displaced people have been displaying messages of gratitude on their
tents. One of the messages reads: “Thank you, students in solidarity with Gaza.  Your message has
reached.”



Takfeer Hamad, the director of the camp, said: “This idea came to us after seeing the news and media
reports, especially the support from the students of the world, especially the students of Columbia
University for standing with us, with their humanity, their hearts and their compassion."

“We hope for the world to stand united with them.  We hope for the world to support them, not to arrest
them and imprison them,” he added.
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